
Respected Sir/Madam, 
  
With reference to Abhivyakti'22, the annual Photography Competition of IA&AD, it is stated 
that the response received so far has been very encouraging, as expected. However, with a 
view to enable other enthusiastic photographers of IA&AD also to submit their entries, it has 
been decided to extend the deadline for submission of entries from 8th October to 
16th October. We look forward to your enthusiastic participation. 
  
Thanks and regards, 
Shriraj Wani 
President, 
Photography & Movie Committee. 
Contact No--9028094423 
 


